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As of 2100Z today 19 September Hurricane Maria was located about 80 miles SE of the island of St. Croix
and 175 miles SE of San Juan, Puerto Rico. The category 5 storm is slowly moving WNW at 10 mph. This
movement and speed will place the cyclone right over the whole island of Puerto Rico by Wednesday 20
September at around 1800Z.

All Puerto Rican coastal areas are under hurricane warning and all airports in the island are expected to
close at some point tomorrow. The East and North coasts of the Dominican Republic are expected to be hit
by the storm in the early hours of Thursday 21 September; these coastal areas are also under hurricane
warning mainly affecting Punta Cana (MDPC) and Puerto Plata (MDPP), which will most likely stop
operations sometime tomorrow.
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